
Ellen Mooney <right2farm@yahoo.com> 
 
I oppose HB 2851, modifying natural water systems to measure water would 

negatively impact the wetland qualities of each system.  Irrigators in local 
communities have been managing water with the tools available for years and a state-
wide mandate to install costly and burdensome measurement devices will NOT solve 
any problem. 
 

Thank you. 
Harriet Mooney 
Blachly, OR 
 


